
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
       Dear parents, 

      Year2 group has learnt this week (7-09-2014) the following topics: 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 

 
 Think of Allah first 
 

Very 
Important: 
Students will have  
Diagnostic Exam 
next week (14-09-
2014) and it will be 
covering their 
previous 
knowledge.  

 
 
 
 

 
We do good deed for the 
sake of Allah. 
We say Bismillah before 
doing anything. 
Al Wahid is one of Allah’s 
names. 

 
 

 
Discuss with your parents, why do we do 
good deeds for the sake of Allah. 
 

 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

www.en.islamway.com 

www.islamweb.net 

www.guidedways.com 

http://quran.com/87 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 


